Thankyou to all parents
A huge thank you to all parents for your overwhelming support as we welcomed all students back to Unity College. The attendance this week has been excellent as students have returned eager to learn. Students have responded fantastically to all the strict yet necessary measures that we have put in place at the start of this term. All students have responded brilliantly to wearing face coverings on arrival at college and whilst on corridors. The behaviour of the students has been outstanding throughout the week.
I wrote to all parents the week before we returned advising to check the website each day for any updates as this is the quickest and most efficient way of communicating with parents and the wider community. All new updates will be posted on the front page of the website by 5.00pm each day. Please ensure that you check the website each day including the weekend in case there are any updates that parents need to be aware of.
Again, thank you so much for your ongoing support during this challenging time.
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